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IFB NO. PAG-CIP-017-002
Container Yard Improvement — Concrete/Asphalt Pavement and Fire Hydrant Repairs

The Port Authority of Guam (PAG), a public corporation and autonomous agency of the Government of Guam, will receive
sealed bids for the Container Yard Improvement —Concrete/Asphalt Pavement and Fire Hydrant Repairs

Bids will be received as described in the bid and contract documents until 2:00 P.M., Chamorro Standard Time (Guam
Time), Tuesday, September 19, 2017 at the Procurement Office, located at the 2 Floor of the PAG Administration
Building. All bids will be publicly opened and read aloud at the PAG Board of Directors Conference Room. Late bid
submittals will not be considered.

All bids must be accompanied by a bid security in the amount of 15% of the total bid price. Bid security may be in a form of
a bid bond, certified check or cashier's checks made payable to the PAG. A non-refundable amount of One-Hundred
Dollars (US$100.00) in cash, or certified check, or cashier's check is required as payment for printed bid documents or
Fifty Dollars (US$50.00) for electronic file (PDF format) in compact disc, which can be obtained from the Procurement
Office. ~ All potential bidders must register on the PAG Bid Register listing in order to receive questions, responses,
amendments and addendums, etc.

A pre-bid meeting will be held in the PAG Board of Directors Conference Room at 10:00 A.M., Chamorro Standard Time
(Guam Time), Tuesday, September 5, 2017. Site visit requirements and a schedule for the site visit date and time will also
be discussed at the pre-bid meeting. All bidders are encouraged to attend. All Request for Information (RFI) (inquiries,
clarification or questions) must be submitted in writing no later than 4:00 PM, Monday, September 11, 2017.

The PAG reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any and all informalities, and to disregard all
nonconforming or conditional bids or counter proposals when in PAG’s opinion, such rejection or waiver will be in the
Authority's best interest.

For additional information, contact Mr. Steven P. Muna, Contract Management Administrator at (671) 477-5931 x269 or
email at: spmuna@portguam.com
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